
From: Stephen Gallier [mailto:steve.g49@outlook.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 10:40 AM 
To: Reiley Beth; Sen Courtney 

Subject: SB 716 work session 

 

I am e-mailing you as a concerned citizen who attended a hearing on SB 716 on April 6. There 
was overwhelming support for termination of this bill.  
 
I am surprised there is a possible work session scheduled for this bill on April 15. I am opposed 
to this bill as well as many others.  
 
A letter from Richard Whitman of Gov. Kate Brown's office stated opposition to this bill leaving 
committee.  
 
I am hoping this bill dies in committee. Thanks.  
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